
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

9.11.16 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Christmas dates are as follows:- 
 
Bedtime Story Day 
In preparation for the PTA Christmas Fair we are having a relaxing day in our PJ’s on 
Wednesday the 30th of November listening to our favourite stories.  Could all children bring in 
confectionary which can be used on the tombola e.g. box of chocolates, packets of sweets etc.   
 
Trip to West Boldon Lodge  
Wednesday the 7th of December 
Cost £5 per child 
Morning and 2 ½ day beginning of the week - Meet us at West Boldon Lodge at 9.30am and 
pick up at 11.30am. 
Afternoon children and 2 ½ day end of week – Meet us at West Boldon Lodge at 12.30 and pick 
up at 2.30. 
Parents are very welcome to help at no cost but places are limited 
There will be NO lunches at school that day 
 
 
PTA Christmas Fair 
8th of December to commence at 3.30 at East Boldon Infant School 
Tickets will be available soon to see Santa! 
 
 
Christmas Nativity 
 
Tickets are priced at 50p each. 
Main Nursery 
 
Afternoon children and 2 ½ day beginning of the week – 13th of December at 2pm in Nursery   
Morning children and 2 ½ day end of week - 15th of December at 10am in Nursery 
You may take your child home after the performance if you like.   
 
Lodge 
Singing around the campfire with hot chocolate and marshmallows –  
Am - 10.45 – 11.15 
Pm - 2.45 – 3.15 
 
 

Helen Gibson Nursery School 

Head Teacher:  Mrs J Parker 
                                               North Lane 
                                              East Boldon 
                                                 NE36 0DL 

                       Telephone:  0191 5196846 
                               Fax:  0191 5193404 

    Email: info@helengibsonnursery.co.uk 
 

 

 



 
 
Christmas Party 
Wednesday the 14th of December 
Come in party clothes 
A list of food etc will go up soon in the conservatory for you to sign up to bring 
 
Christmas Lunch 
For those children who stay for dinner we will be having a lovely Christmas Lunch on 
Wednesday the 14th of December. 
 
Break up 
We break up for Christmas on Friday the 16th of December and return to school on Wednesday 
the 4th of January. 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mrs Parker 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
 

                                                                            

                                                                                                      


